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 Dear Parents / Carers 

 
 
I am writing to you regarding our Trust’s Parental Code of Conduct. As you are aware, 
our Trust is committed to providing a safe and positive learning environment for all 
students and staff and the Parental Code of Conduct plays a critical role in ensuring this. 
 
The Parental Code of Conduct outlines the expectations and responsibilities of parents, 
carers and family members who are involved in the education of our students. This 
includes expectations for behaviour when visiting the school, participating in school 
events, and communicating with staff. 
  
I encourage all members of the parental community to familiarise themselves with the 
Parental Code of Conduct and to adhere to its guidelines. This includes: 
 
treating all school staff, students, and other parents/carers with respect and 
professionalism; avoiding any behaviour that may disrupt the educational process or 
create a hostile environment; supporting the school's efforts to maintain a safe and 
positive learning environment for all students; not using social media in a negative way 
and to always contact the school directly in the first instance to resolve an issue. 
 
By following these guidelines, we can work together to ensure that our Trust schools 
remain places where students can thrive academically and socially. If you have any 
questions or concerns about the Parental Code of Conduct, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school. 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation in maintaining a positive and productive 
educational environment in our schools. 

 
 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
  
Michelle Dunleavy  
Headteacher  

 


